
 

 

 

March 3, 2025 

Meghan Townsend, Chief Administrative Officerby email: mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca 

Town of Grand Valley 

Greetings: 

The Grand River Conservation Authority’s (GRCA) vision is of a healthy watershed where we 

live, work, play and prosper in balance with the natural environment. To help achieve that vision, 

the GRCA delivers watershed services to twenty-two participating municipalities under 

Memorandums of Understanding. These non-mandatory programs are in addition to those 

mandated under the Conservation Authorities Act. 

The GRCA is pleased to provide the appended annual report on watershed services provided in 

2024. The watershed services consist of watershed sciences and collaborative planning, water 

quality monitoring and reporting, wastewater treatment optimization, conservation services, and 

subwatershed services.  

A meeting to conduct an annual review of the Memorandum of Agreement and program 

accomplishments is available upon request to Eowyn Spencer, Supervisor of Administrative 

Services (espencer@grandriver.ca, Tel: (519) 621-2763 ext. 2200). 

Regards, 

Samantha Lawson 

Chief Administrative Officer 
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